
 

 

 

January 23, 2024 

  

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

We at Millie Desserts wholeheartedly express our support to Pedal Pub. 

 

Hosting Pedal Pub last Summer was a delightful experience. Lyle facilitated groups of 

lively and amazing people and created memorable experiences not only for their guests, 

but for our team at Millie. Additionally, Pedal Pub played a significant role in promoting 

Millie Desserts as a local business and expanding our connections.  

 

We would absolutely love to partner again with them this year and in the years to come! 

 

If you have any questions about our partnership with Pedal Pub, please feel free to 

reach out. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christinn Hua 

Founder | Millie Desserts 

www.milliedesserts.com 

hello@milliecollective.com 

12 Oxley St. #101, Toronto, ON M5V 3P7 

 

 

http://www.milliedesserts.com/

